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General Meeting Minutes May 17, 2016 

General Meeting 5/17/16 
 
Call to order 
 
Warden reports all with current cards. 
 
Roll call taken: 12 present   4 absent 
 
Minutes read and approved 
 
Treasurer Report: $ 
 
F/S Report: 163 active and 2 suspensions 
                    App- Robert Brady—transfer in 
                    New Form 100—John Miller 
                    Frank Kibler reports 2 app’s pending 
 
Degrees: First at 6353 on 7/19 before @ 6:00 PM. 
                First second Tuesday of each month at 1530 Dallastown 
                DD working on third. 
                Second Degree team will be scheduling through the week.[No 
Sunday’s] 
 
The 4th degree will have an Honor Guard at his Ordination to the priesthood on 
Saturday 6/4. On 6/5 Sunday Fr. Olkowski will have his first Mass at St. Joseph 
parish in east York. Mass will begin at 3:00 PM with an Honor Guard present. A 
dinner and reception will follow at the school. If attending RSVP sjc@sjy.org. 
Bob Fedroff will present Fr. Brian a gift of a Chalice and Paten set in a travel 
case from the council  of 6353..  
 
We need Baptism Volunteers for all the Masses to present pins and Rosaries 
following the masses when done during the Mass. If available to help contact 
patworkinger@earthlink.net or call 717-846-4410.  
 
Adoration schedule changes contact Tim Bair at tmb1329@verizon.net or call 717-
757-2363. If you need a sub or can’t make your assigned times call a sub and 
notify Tim. 
 
The committee for the Recruitment award points met on 5/16 @ Stoney Brook Diner 
to decide how best to utilize the points for the members of the council. There 
will be a drawing from the members that attend 4 meetings a year. There will be 8 
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recipients that will have 8500 points to select merchandise from the kofc 
catalogue.  
 
A thank you from GK Bill Schreiber for all who assisted in flower distribution on 
Mother’s Day weekend. 
 
We will distribute Key rings on Father’s Day weekend 6/18&19 after all the 
Masses. Volunteers needed to cover the masses. 
 
A special thank you sent by Scott Anthony for the donation for the Steubinville 
trip.  
 
The daughter of D J Corbett was presented a $3000.00 scholorship to be 
distributed over the next 4 years. She was the recipient of the State Scholarship 
for the 2016 year from the Pa. State Council. 
 
The Yard Sale for 9/3/16 was cancelled due to lack of volunteers and profits for 
the Council. We will not be responsible for the parking ,however if you wish to 
do parking as a parish member contact Mike Moul of the Holy Name Society. 
 
Proposals:  
$100.00 was given to Harrisburg Diocesan Chapter for Quo Vadis Days. Quo Vadis 
supports young men interested in entering the Priesthood. 
 
$1800.00 was approved for 2 sets of Vestments for our Priests. Red and green 
vestments. 
 
$575.00 was approved for the Chalice Kit for Fr. Brian Olkowski.  
 
$1000.00 donation for ARC was approved. The fundraising event netted $435.00. An 
additional $565.00 will be added from the council. 
 
Election of Officer’s for 2016/2017 fraternal year 
 
Grand Knight                  Bill Schreiber 
 
Deputy Grand Knight           Jonathon Gnau 
 
Chaplain                       TBD 
 
Financial Secretary            Wayne Kurek 
 
Chancellor                     Michael R. Jones 
 
Recorder                       Pat Workinger 
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Treasurer                      Bill Fullerton 
 
Warden                         Frank Kibler 
 
Lecturer                       Charles Krause 
 
Advocate                       Don Desseyn 
 
Inside Guard                   Bill Brander 
 
Outside Guard                  Mark Jackson 
 
Trustee [3]                    Dick Lyko 
 
Trustee [2]                    George Jahn 
 
Trustee [1]                    Paul Shellenberger 
 
 
Meeting Schedule:  
Fifth degree Sunday mass will be at St. Patrick’s on 5/29 for the 8:00 AM Mass. 
Wear your service Baldric on the outside of your suit. Mass will be the 8:00 AM 
Mass. Arrive 15 minutes prior to Mass. 
 
Officer’s meeting 6/7 @ 7:00PM. 
 
Next General will be Monday 6/20 @7:00Pm due to Church Carnival. 
 
Installation of Officer’s will be Tuesday 9/20 at 7:00. [No Rosary] 
 
Prayer Concern’s: Bishop Gainor, Fr. Louis, All Seminarians, June O’Donnoghue, Ed 
Bamberg, Don Crumbling, Connie Lavallee, Missing Baby from York County, Tracey 
Kondrasuk-Brander, Susan Brander, Olga Petrolini, Healing of our country, Louis 
Paoli, Chandler Bankos, John Conaway, Jake Bath, Ron Olson, Thomas Trebatoski, 
Wayne Freet, Phyllis and Shawn Bennett, Pat Ketrick, Chuck Holdorf, Lenny Shiley, 
and Bill Stanley. 
 
Please visit Ed Bamberg in Brunswick Nursing Home and June O’Donnoghue at 
Providence Place, Dover. 
 
Closing Prayer 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Pat Workinger 
Recorder 


